
Sophomore Class History

N September 1921, we arrived at Carlisle, and at first it was quite hard for
us to realize that play was over and that our work had begun once again.
However, we soon buckled down to hard work and determined to make a
good record for our class the coming year.

While we were busily engaged with our lessons, the Christmas holidays
drew near, and although we hated to leave our books, we did not refuse

but went home and enjoyed three weeks. of vacation.

A few of our men did not return after the holidays but their places were filled
with other students and our work was continued as before.

We have held our own this year in sports, especially in football, having a num-
ber of men who upheld our fine class spirit. We have had a fine time this year,
and have also made a good record in our studies; therefore, we believe that .we can
truly prophesy that in two more years we will go forth from this school, the greatest
class of all-the clas of 1924..

-Mary Cleckley, R. Q. Moorer, Historians '22.


